A New Translation of the

ROMAN MISSAL

The way Catholics celebrate the Eucharist follows a standard form. We call this the Order of Mass. It is comprised of 4 main parts: The Introductory Rites, the Liturgy of the Word, the Liturgy of the Eucharist, and the Concluding Rites. Our worship is one great dialogue, namely, that God speaks to us and we speak to God. This is reflected in the many prayers and responses spoken by the priest and the people. Our prayers are not spontaneous, but have been given to us from many sources through the generations. They are collected together in the Sacramentary or Roman Missal. Each prayer text conveys aspects of the great mystery of faith that we celebrate.

In 2000, Blessed John Paul II issued a 3rd Edition of the Roman Missal based on the renewal of the sacred liturgy called for by the bishops during the Second Vatican Council. Originally produced in Latin, the texts have been translated into English using a careful method to preserve, as much as possible, the full meaning of the text. On the first Sunday of Advent 2011, we will begin to use this new translation of the Roman Missal. The prayers and acclamations will sound different from the ones we now employ. Therefore, we will need to learn the revised translations of the parts of the Mass. In September, we will begin to introduce these new translations. Further reflection on the parts of the Mass and the meaning of the texts will occur from January to June 2012.

For more information, please go to: www.archtoronto.org/romanmissal

SARA ELIZABETH CENTRE Summer Camp 2011

for young adults with special needs 13+
Offered at our New Location:
7412 Kipling Ave. (south of Hwy 7)
PROPERTY known as THE CIOCIARO CLUB
in Vaughan, L4L 1Y4

Registration ~ June 18th 10am-1pm

Contact: Cris Smith 416-747-9796

Dates: Monday - Friday July 18-29 & Aug 8-19

9:30 am to 3:00 pm

Cost: \$65/day \$300.00/week (save \$25.00) \$1,000/full session (save \$300.00)

THANK YOU

MANY THANKS TO OUR EDGE CORE TEAM FOR ANOTHER SUCCESSFUL EDGE YEAR! YOU GUYS ROCK!



STAY TUNED FOR ANNOUNCEMENTS ABOUT EDGE 2011-12 AND THE INTRODUCTION OF LIFETEEN!

Day Retreat for Widows & Widowers

Saturday June 11 9:00 am - 3:00 pm

Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre, Mississauga Theme ~ The Mystery of Jesus in our Loss

Lunch included ~ *The day concludes with Mass*

For more information and to register, call 905-278-5229

Mark your Calendar

Sunday June 19 ~ 11:00 am Mass Mass of Thanksgiving with Monsignor Breen Celebrating 70 Years of Ordination

Blue Veil Ministry, a non profit charity, once again offers an inclusive summer camp program through Sara Elizabeth Centre for:

Special Needs Youth ages 13+

It is 'arts' based offering Music, Drum Circle, Dance, Drama, Crafts, visits by special guest artists along with Musical Presentations at the end of each session (presented to family and friends).

Daily recreational activities with access to bocce.

Spacious park/picnic area on site.

Registration forms available online: www.blueveil.org

Today is the 3rd ShareLife Collection.

"More people are relying on ShareLife today than have ever done before but I'm confident we can continue to offer them a helping hand if we all participate. Please contribute as best you can to ShareLife this year. Your donation, no matter what its size, will bring us closer to our goal. Thank you for the contribution you make in gift and deed to our Church and to the community at large. I pray that the Lord helps us all continue to share our "talents" with a generous spirit."

- Most Rev. Thomas Collins, Archbishop of Toronto

Thank you for your generosity. Together we can work WONDERS!

Next weekend's second collection is the annual diocesan collection for MARYGROVE CAMP. Special envelopes are in the pews today. Sunday envelope users are strongly encouraged to enter their envelope number in the space indicated.

PLANNING TO BE A CATHOLIC TEACHER? It is critical for you to know that to be hired to teach in any Catholic School Board in Ontario as part of your application for employment there must be a letter of reference from your pastor. If you, or your adult child, are planning to apply to teach in a Catholic School, contact with the pastor before Thanksgiving is highly recommended. Please plan to have a conversation with your pastor early in the process and you will avoid disappointment and stress at a time when applications are to be submitted.



St. Dominic Savio Squires Circle Meeting on June 12th from 7:00 to 9:00 pm in the Parish Hall.



The faith community of St. Benedict welcomes these new members

Congratulations!

Riley S. Fram, Kirsten A. Delos Trinos, Joseph A. Morrison & Danica J. Medeiros

May you always walk in the footsteps of the Lord.



Alessings on your Marriage

As a parish community, we keep in prayer

Laura Singleton & Dino Bologna Adam Toohey & Andrea Mendocino

who will be married on June 11, 2011

God grant them happiness, good health and a long life together.

LAST WEEK'S COLLECTION CAPITAL FUND TARGET: \$760,000

\$8.444 SUNDAY OFFERING Average Env. Donation \$13.35

as of May 29th \$271.646

Thank you for your ongoing generous support!

MASS INTENTIONS

Monday, June 6

8:00am Elisabetta & Leonardo Mancini by Mancini family

Tuesday, June 7

- 7:30pm Daughters of Mary both living & deceased members & CWL by Daughters of Mary

 - Henry Welner by Helen Welner
 - Dec'd members of Marcelli family by Marcelli family
 - Dec'd members of Woydat family by Marcelli family
 - Dec'd members of Di Francesco & De Luca families by Santina Di Francesco
 - Edgar Serlle by Robert Bush
 - Maria & Joao Beno by Rosa Debarros

Wednesday, June 8

Des Roberts by family 8:00am

Thursday, June 9

8:00am Rosalyn McKenna by McKenna family

Friday, June 10

8:00am Enrico & Maria Rigatti by Rigatti family

Saturday, June 11

8:00am Carmela Ponzo by Ponzo family 5:00pm David Dias by Pat & Doug Tarsay

Sunday, June 12

8:00am Anthony Muscat by Joseph & Josephine Muscat

Domenico Matta & Cleto Capretta 9:30am

by Carmelina & family

9:30am For the People

11:00am Marshall Fernandes by Anne Fernandes

12:45am Salvatore & Vittoria Galuzzi by Maria & family



PLEASE PRAY FOR THE DEAD, **ESPECIALLY:**

Ezio Pontisso & Marcelina Cartagena

If someone found a set of keys at the Magnificat Breakfast, please return them to the Parish Office. Thank you.

Latin Mass for FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI

St. Mark's Catholic Church 277 Park Lawn Road (Etobicoke) Thursday, June 23, 2011 at 7:00PM

A procession of the Blessed Sacrament will follow the Mass.

For further information please contact unavocetoronto@gmail.com

TREAT YOUR CHILDREN TO A SPECIAL EXPERIENCE

them to Teopoli Send the Summer Experience (TSE)--a 12-day Catholic residential summer program for youth, ages 6 to 16 in the Muskoka area of Ontario. Activities include swimming, canoeing, sports, art, music, drama, culture, theology, daily Holy Mass rosary. Since 1973, the TSE has provided a lifespiritual formation for thousands of children. For more information visit our website www.teopoli.com or call Joe at 416-243-7319.